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Improve the 1900 Lamont Park

Resolved, that ANC1D advises the Department of Parks and Recreation (DPR) that it seeks improvements for
the green space at 1900 Lamont NW and requests that funds be allocated in the DPR FY17 budget for this 
project.  ANC1D is conducting community outreach and will share the preferences for improvements 
identified during the community input process with DPR for use in the design process.  The ANC requests 
that proposed designs for the park be offered to the public, and to this ANC, prior to being finalized. 

Why: There is broad agreement in the community that there needs to be improvement to the green space at 
1900 Lamont NW, one of the few park spaces in the community. 

Passed by 3 to 1 vote  at the legally noticed, public meeting of ANC1D on November 17, 2015, with a quorum
present. Voting “yes”:  Commissioners Agbro, Griffiths, Rivas. Voting “no”: Commissioner McKay. A 
quorum for this commission is three; four commissioners were present. 
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